
 
 

26 September 2017 

 

Dear Parent/ Guardian,  

 

Attached is a letter giving details of a Relationships and Sexuality Education (RSE) Programme which 

will be delivered to Year 11 and Year 12 pupils on 10th October.   

If you do not give permission for your child to participate in this programme, please return the 

attached slip by 3rd October 2017.  Your child will be given a copy of this letter during form class.   

 

Yours sincerely,  

 

Mrs O. Glasgow 

(LLW Coordinator)  

 

 


